



12015 Sherrill Road (563) 552-4300 Phone (563) 552-4301 Fax

Sageville Elementary Newsletter

March 7, 2019

# From the desk of Miss Mac:

We were excited to begin our extended learning minutes this week due to all of the lost instruction. Reading and math are the highlight of this time and all certified adults are assisting in the classrooms for extra support. While our Friday morning professional learning is very important to us, if we continue to have weather issues that disrupt the school day you'll be informed in a timely manner which Friday morning late arrivals may be eliminated.

News flash from the classroom teachers, instructional coaches and principal...please keep reading at home! First and second graders should be reading *out loud* so you can monitor their reading. This time should be built into your evenings and weekends an extra 20 minutes. That's 500 extra minutes a month of reading.



## **Calendar of Events**

#### Monday-March 11

Gr. 4 Two by Two 4:00-5:25 PM Basketball 6:30 Band Festival at Hempstead

## Tuesday-March 12

6:00-8:00 Skate Party at Skate Country

#### Wednesday-March 13

Gr. 5 Human Body Bee 4:30 Sageville Blue basketball game at Kennedy

#### Thursday-March 14

#### Choir

**Y**oga lessons from Challenge to Change

## Friday-March 15

Standard Based Report Cards will be emailed to parents Scrip orders due 9:40 Late Start Elementary Open Enrollment window opens

## **Friday Focus:**

 Our teachers will be collaborating with the Hoover School teachers.

Kate Biekert and Cassie Loy from John Deere came to Sageville to read to our kindergarten and first grade students last Friday for Read Across America Day



If you have a child who will be 5 by September 15, 2019 and have not received a kindergarten registration packet from the district, please call our school office at 552-4300.

Sageville's Kindergarten Meet and Greet is on Wednesday, April 24, 12:15 PM-6:00 PM. Please call the school office for a 30 minute appointment.





Thank you for sending in all of the Box Tops and to Kelli Splinter for spear-heading this project.

Start collecting for the next round.

Beautiful clay flowers from art class

